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Thursday 25th March 2021 
 
Re-connecting Spring Walk 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
On Tuesday (30th March) morning, we shall be making our 2 mile Spring Walk 
from the GAA club, down the Millvale Road, towards the Chapel and back again 
towards the school. It has been a great re-start for all. The walk will help us end 
the term on a positive note and safely reflects our inclusive school ethos and the 
togetherness we have all shown since August.  
 
Please can ALL children N-P7 bring in £1 which we will donate to Trocaire.  
 
 A bus will shuttle our children up to the club in their class groups from 0930 
onwards. Nursery children are set to join us this time on the FULL walk. 
Children do not need to wear school uniform but should dress accordingly for 
the stroll, with gloves, hats, sturdy shoes, bright colours such as hi-vis vests and 
wet weather clothing if appropriate.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mr K O’Neill  
Principal 
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